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News… 
In November our themes were Peace, Remembrance Day, and Children in celebration of National Child 

Day on November 20
th

.  We are already getting excited about Christmas so the last week of November 

we read Christmas stories about animals.  December will be a busy month as well with Christmas 

themes like Santa & Elves, Nativity stories, and stories of Giving & Sharing. 

 

Scholastic Book orders will be going home Friday, November 28
th

.  Anyone wishing to order, please 

hand orders in to Mrs. Anderson by Thursday, December 4
th

 by 9:00 AM.  I will be placing the order 

before noon so we can have our books in before Christmas holidays. 

 

Just a quick reminder to be on the watch for overdue book notices.  Please send in overdue books and 

help your child make good habit of returning books on time, either on or before their next library day.   

 

We have had a few changes to our schedule, library days are as follows: 

Mondays – Grade 1 & Grade 4 

Tuesdays – Pre-School & Grade 5 

Wednesdays – Grade 2, Grade 6 & Grade 8 

Thursdays – Kindergarten & Grade 7  

Fridays – Grade 3 

When we have no school on a Monday, the Grade 1’s will come Thursday with the Kindergartens and 

the Grade 4s will have a split class with the Grade 5s on Tuesday.  When we have no school on a 

Friday, the Grade 3s will have a split class with the Grade 2s on Wednesday.   

 

Wishing everyone a safe and happy holiday season  

and a very Merry Christmas!   

 

- Mrs. Anderson   
 

 

 


